
 

 
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

29 June 2009 
 
 

On the occasion of the signature on Thursday 25.6.09 in Damascus of the contract for the 

design and construction of a major energy facility in Syria by a Greek-Italian Consortium led 

by METKA, our company would like to thank publicly the Office of the Presidency of the 

Hellenic Republic, the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and the Embassy of Greece in Syria for their 

undivided support, expressed through a number of initiatives aimed at strengthening the 

presence of Greek businesses in Syria and in the Middle East in general. 

 

 

For additional information please contact:  
Mr. Nikos Kontos, Group Investor Relations Officer, Tel. 210-6877395, Fax 210-6877400, e-
mail: nikos.kontos@mytilineos.gr 
 


